
 
 
 
 

 

Sheelagh Flanagan 
IWLicensingSourthern 
Ken Conroy 
 

On behalf of Uisce Éireann  

 

26 June 2023      Reg. No.: D0426-02 

 
 
Re: Notice in accordance with Regulation 28(2) of the European Union (Waste 
Water Discharge) Regulations 2007 to 2020 

 

Dear Sir or Madam 

We refer to your application for a waste water discharge licence relating to agglomeration 
named Dripsey, Reg. No. D0426-02. 
 
In order for the Agency to make a full and complete assessment of this Waste Water 

Discharge licence application, we are to request your consent, in accordance with 
Regulation 28(2) of the Waste Water Discharge (Authorisation) Regulations 2007 – 2020, 
to extend the appropriate period by which the Agency must issue a Final Decision to 12 
September 2023. 
 

Your response to this request is to be submitted via EDEN. Guidance on how to use this 

portal is available on the EPA website at https://www.epa.ie/publications/licensing--

permitting/industrial/ipc/how-to-open-and-respond-to-an-epa-notice-issued-to-eden.php 

 

Please direct any queries to licensing@epa.ie.  

 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Environmental Licensing Programme 
 
Office of Environmental Sustainability 
 

Tel: 053-9160600 

 


